
 

 

 

 

MALVERN P.O., ST. ELIZABETH 

Telephone: (876) 96-5161/5163,    

Facsimile: (876) 966-5115 

 

NOTICE: GRADES FOR REPORT CARDS; JULY 2020 

 
June 5, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 

GRADES FOR REPORT CARDS; July 2020 
 

Further to Bulletin 88/2020, released by the Ministry of Education, the scores earned by students 

prior to March 13, 2020, will be used to prepare the Report Cards which students will receive in 

July 2020. 

As such, the scores earned by your daughters via Distance Learning will not impact your 

daughters’ progress. The Distance Learning scores will be recorded by the school but will NOT 

be reflected on the Report Cards our students will receive at the end of the school year. Our 

students' Report Cards will reflect scores earned in January, February and up to March 13, 2020; 

when all students were being taught face-to-face. 

Expect that, in June, teachers will give the usual Monthly Assessment, based on what has been 

taught, via the Online Platforms.  

There will, however, be NO internal End of Year Examination for students in Grades 7 to 

10.  As such, students will not receive the usual End-of-Year Examination Outlines. 

 

We continue to do our best to support the continued development of your daughters. Should you 

have questions, please feel free to contact the school via the portals on the School Website 

hamptonschool.edu.jm or directly via email or telephone; as is most convenient to you. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Mahvell Charlton-Brown  Mrs. 

Headmistress 


